BASE-UK

Minutes of AGM, 28 February 2013
Venue: The Arthur Rank Centre, Stoneleigh, Warwickshire
The meeting started at 10.00am





Action
1. Election of Chairman
Jim Bullock was proposed by Steve Townsend & seconded by Robert Atkinson. With no other nominations Jim was elected Chairman

Jim then proceeded to chair the meeting.

2. Election of Secretary
Steve Townsend was proposed by Jim Bullock & seconded by Richard Arnison-Newgass. With no other nominations Steve was elected Secretary
3. Election of Committee members
Steve Townsend (secretary) proposed that the interim committee be elected on block. This was seconded by Jim Bullock (chairman). Richard Harding was proposed as a committee member by Henry Overman & seconded by Robert Barr. There were no other nominations so the committee was elected unanimously as the following in addition to the chairman & secretary, Richard Arnison-Newgass, John Hollis, John Cherry, Stephen Goodwin, Andrew Howard, Clive Bailye, Edwin Taylor & Richard Harding

4. Articles of Association

Discussion was had regarding the Articles of Association and although they are not perfect the membership agreed them as a working document with which to go forward.

Their adoption was proposed by Jim Bullock, seconded by Steve Townsend and past unanimously.
5. Speaker invitations

The secretary asked the membership to forward any names of suggested speakers they thought they and other members would like to have present to us at any future meetings








        ALL

Continued

6. Meeting calendar

The secretary asked the memberships to think about hosting a meeting at their own farm so other members can learn what they have been doing successfully or otherwise
Members who have already agreed to a farm meeting are Clive Bailye, Andrew Howard, Tom Newbery & Tom Chapman. 

Dates for these meetings are to be arranged and will be circulated to the members.

These meetings have proved to be the strength of BASE France and only need to be held for an hour or two - and are more often than not held in the evening so not to disrupt the day too much. Any ideas please forward to the secretary.
ALL
7. AOB - Membership database
The secretary proposed that the members allowed the names and addresses of all members to be circulated within the association so that contacts between members can be made more easily. This would also be a condition for all new joining members that their details are shared within the membership. This proposition was proposed by Steve Townsend and seconded by Guy Leonard and passed unanimously.
Meeting closed 10.30am
Date of next meeting to be arranged
